
 

 

SHS Prom is just a little over 3 weeks away.  In order to make this special night for teens both memorable and safe, parent 

support is needed.  Please read the following letter from Post Prom Parent Chairperson, Becky Dennis, to see how you can 

help in this effort.   ~ Debbie 

 

Masquerade 
April 27, 2013 

Renaissance Place 
Prom 8:30pm – 11:30pm 

Post-Prom 11:30pm – 2:00am 
 

 

Dear Junior and Senior Parents, 

 

The 2013 SHS Prom “Masquerade” will be hosted by the junior class on April 27
th
 at the Renaissance Place. A post-prom 

party, hosted by the junior class parents, will follow at the same venue. This is a long-standing tradition. Typically 100% of 

the prom attendees stay for this safe, fun event which is chaperoned by parents and the school administration. There is food 

(even a chocolate fountain) and the DJ continues. Activities include casino games, a photo booth, characature drawings, 

raffle prizes and more. 

 

Unlike prom, post-prom is paid for solely through donations from parents and local businesses and organizations. Clearly, 

your support is critical to the success of this special night. We are encouraging every parent to make a monetary 

contribution TODAY! Checks can be made out to the Shorewood High School. Please mail or drop off to: 

 

Becky Dennis 

Post Prom treasurer 

2014 E Menlo Blvd 

Shorewood, WI 

 

She can be contacted by email at Rebecca.dennis@harley-davidson.com or by cell at 414-526-4819. Area businesses are 

also being solicited to help with funding. If you have contacts that can contribute financially or provide door prizes, please let 

us know. 

 

Yes, volunteers will be needed. 

Please contact Becky Dennis for this as well. We really need chaperones, plenty of shifts are available. 

 

Prom is almost here so please donate as soon as possible. 

Thanks in advance for your generosity. 

 

Becky Dennis 

 

P.S. We still need committee members to help with the planning – if you’d like to plan a party (committee members don’t 

have to attend the party -  a.k.a. chaperone – unless they want to), please read on: 

 

 

Attention Parents of Juniors – Volunteers Needed for Post Prom 

Volunteers are needed to organize and plan Post Prom, which will be held on April 27, 2013.  This always turns out to be a 

great group of friends (old and new), working together to make a fabulous, safe, memorable event for our teens.  If you are 

interested in helping out with this event, or want more details of the tasks involved, contact Becky Dennis by email at 

Rebecca.dennis@harley-davidson.com or by cell at 414-526-4819. 
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This email is being sent by the SHS Parent Association.  You are welcome to unsubscribe at any time, but if you do so, you 

are unsubscribing from all parent association emails including the weekly bulletins. 

 

 


